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Town of  Hebron 

PO Box 188 
Hebron, NH 03241 

Phone: 603-744-2631 
               execassist@hebronnh.org 

 

Hebron Historic District  

Meeting February 14, 2022 
 

Historic District Commission Members Present:  John Dunklee Chair; Curtis Mooney, 

Member; Chris Laux, Member; Anne Bryan, Member; 

Absent: Paul Hazelton, Select Board Representative; Mark Braley, Member; 

Others Present:  

Time Convened: 7:00 PM   Time Adjourned: 7:29 PM 

John Dunklee called the meeting to order at 7:01 PM.   

The minutes of the November 8, 2021 meeting were reviewed. Chris Laux moved to approve 

the minutes and Anne Bryan seconded the motion.  The vote was in the affirmative with those 

present voting in favor. 

It was brought to the attention of the Town Office that a house on Cross Road now has a bright 

green door.  It was suggested that the secretary check the regulations and find if the colors are 

an issue in the Historic District and then the owner should be notified that the color is an issue. 

The Hebron Historic District is looking for a new member.  Chris Laux is going to check with 

the new owners of the Wind 

As there was no further business to discuss, Chris Laux made a motion to adjourn and seconded 

by John Dunklee. The vote was in the affirmative with everyone voting in favor.  The meeting 

ended at 7:29 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted:  

Carol A. Bears, Secretary 


